
Aloha! This page is no longer available. 
 
We are in the process of upgrading our websites to better serve Hawai’i. Please visit this page for any 
areas currently under an advisory. https://eha-cloud.doh.hawaii.gov/cwb/#!/landing.  This will include 
any beaches sampled that require an advisory from elevated bacterial counts. 
 
Questions? Please feel free to contact us at 808-586-4309. 
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